
 

 

 

Show and Tell: 

Eugene-Friday 3/3 

Reminder: NO Toys ☺ Bible: This weeks Bible memory verse:  

This week:  Genesis 6:22 Noah did everything just as God commanded 
him.  
Next Week: Genesis 15:6 Abram believed the Lord, and he credited it 
to Him as righteousness.   
 
Phonics: We are learning Special Sounds: “ck” in duck, 

“e” in me, “o” in go, “y” in fly, “st” in stop, “pl” 

in plane, “ay” in pray, “fr” in frog, “sh” in ship, 

“tr” in train, “th” in thick, “th” in this, “bl” in 

block, “fl” in flake, “gl” in glue, “pr” in pray, “br” 

in bride & “dr” in drum.  

 

Reading Groups: Reading Groups are going well. Please 

practice one and two vowel words and special sounds.  

 

Handwriting: We are continuing to practice connecting 

letters in cursive and cursive capital letters. 

 

Math: We are learning one half, to write the number 

words one- ten, write the numbers 0-100. Please review 

addition 1-9 families, time to the hour and half hour, 

counting by 5’s and 10’s.  

 

Social Studies: We are learning about China. 
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Important Dates: 

 

2/2: Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss! 

2/1: Boosterthon Kick-off. All students must 

register online FUNRUN.com. Please help our school 

reach its goal!  

3/2: No chapel – No chapel uniform. 

3/3: 2nd and 3rd Grade Musical Chapel. Wear Chapel 

uniforms on Friday.  

3/1-3/10: Boosterthon Fundraiser.  

3/10: FUN RUN and End of 3rd Quarter. 

3/20 -3/24: Spring Break Week ☺ Enjoy! 

3/31: Report Cards go home. Please sign the 

envelope and return to school asap.  

3/27 – 3/31: Testing Week. 

Teacher’s Words: 
 

Hi Parents, 

 

Thank you for signing up for 

our Dr. Seuss Day! We will 

have a fun afternoon with Dr. 

Seuss stories and treats. 

Please bring in your item on 

Thursday 2/2.  

 

Boosterthon is here! Help 

your child get excited about 

the challenges throughout the 

next week. We ask that every 

child be registered to 

participate! If you can get 

pledges to help our school 

meet our goal that is 

amazing! Thank you parents 

for all you do!  

 

Third Quarter skill is to 

write your first name in 

cursive. Please practice 

this. Third Quarter begins 

Kindergarten Honor Roll. You 

will receive information 

about Honor Roll soon. 

 

Please read one-vowel word 

and two-vowel word lists and 

special sounds list and sign 

the calendar each day that 

you practice with your child.  

 

God Bless, 

Mrs. McDonough 

 

Secret Word: Shamrock!  

 

You’re invited to sit with 

me at Morningside Church 

West Campus Sunday 

mornings @ 10:30 ☺ I would 

love to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 March Birthdays  
None 


